
TURKEY & SYRIA 
EARTHOUAKE 
COLLECTION

Archbishop Farrell has given approval for a diocesan collection 
to be taken up in support of the people affected by the 

devastating earthquakes in Turkey and Syria. It will take place 
on the weekend of the First Sunday of Lent, February 25/26

The funds raised will be channelled through Trócaire, who are working 

with partners in the affected areas. This will replace the SHARE collection 

Part of the old town 
in Aleppo, Syria, on 

February 7


